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Marathon
Every day, people are reaching their get-upor-give-up moments and resolving to change.
And they're realizing that running is the
simplest, cheapest, and most effective way to
lose weight, gain confidence, and relieve
stress. For newcomers, the obstacles are
fierce. There are fears of pain and
embarrassment. There are schedules jam-packed
with stressful jobs, long commutes, endless
meetings, and sticky-fingered toddlers. The
Runner's World Big Book of Running for
Beginners provides all the information
neophytes need to take their first steps, as
well as inspiration for staying motivated.
The book presents readers with tips for smart
nutrition and injury prevention that enable
beginning runners to achieve gradual progress
(by gearing up for a 30-minute run, a 5-K, or
even a 5-miler). Above all, it shows newbies
just how fun and rewarding the sport can be,
thanks to the help of several "real runner"
testimonials.
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A 14-week training plan for complete half marathon for beginners. Running 3 days a week
and 2 days for Strength and Stretches
training for help to build muscle so that
your body can handle the repetitive stress of
all that pavement pounding. And the stronger
you are, the faster you'll go. Training for a
half marathon needs to see you build up some
regular running miles. Start this plan if you
can already run for 20 to 30 minutes
continuously. Your training should be
progressive and balanced so you don't feel
too tired.

Hansons Marathon Method
Details Jeff Galloway's walk/run training
methods including the new "magic mile" time
trial, fat-burning techniques, and
adjustments in the weekly schedule to prevent
injuries and improve performance.

Marathon and Half-Marathon
Features instructions for runners of all
ability levels on preparing for a marathon,
including training schedules, advice on diet,
defensive running strategies, and tips for
staying motivated.
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The Art of Running
Are you struggling to step up to the starting
line? Discover a 12-week program that will
shape your body and mind for your first half
marathon. Are your running shoes gathering
dust? Do you think you're too unfit or too
old to enter a competitive race? Is a
marathon on your bucket list, but you have no
idea where to start? Author Scott O. Morton
didn

The Runner's World Big Book of Running
for Beginners
Finally, runners at all levels can improve
their race times while training less, with
the revolutionary Furman Institute of Running
and Scientific Training (FIRST) program.
Hailed by the Wall Street Journal and
featured twice in six months in cover stories
in Runner's World magazine, FIRST's unique
training philosophy makes running easier and
more accessible, limits overtraining and
burnout, and substantially cuts the risk of
injury, while producing faster race times.
The key feature is the "3 plus 2" program,
which each week consists of: -3 quality runs,
including track repeats, the tempo run, and
the long run, which are designed to work
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to improve
threshold running pace, and leg speed -2
aerobic cross-training workouts, such as
swimming, rowing, or pedaling a stationary
bike, which are designed to improve endurance
while helping to avoid burnout With detailed
training plans for 5K, 10K, half marathon,
and marathon, plus tips for goal-setting,
rest, recovery, injury rehab and prevention,
strength training, and nutrition, this
program will change the way runners think
about and train for competitive races. Amby
Burfoot, Runner's World executive editor and
Boston Marathon winner, calls the FIRST
training program "the most detailed, wellorganized, and scientific training program
for runners that I have ever seen."

Marathon Training: The Ultimate
Beginner's Guide For Running
"How an out of shape, exercise-hating
beginner can transform to an impressive long
distance runner within months" Looking to go
from couch potato to a physically fit and
healthy runner -- heck even a FULL marathon
finisher? This book has it all! It contains
all the resources for a complete beginner (up
to novice level), to succeed at this
physically and mentally demanding sport! You
will be armed with techniques (outergame) and
psychological tools for motivation
(innergame), to help you keep up with the
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turmoils,
motivation
related issues and
other hardships, especially in long distance
runs where every part of your being just
wants to give up! I will not waste your
precious time with useless information you
won't use. Instead, I'll provide practical
and straight forward solutions, daily and
weekly plans (resources section) and the best
practices to help you succeed. YOu will be
armed to the teeth with everything you could
ever need to finish your first long distance
races and beyond. Here's what you can expect
to learn from this course: What it Takes to
Run a Marathon Timeframe Beginner Stage
Intermediate Level Advanced Level Mental
Preparation Setting Goals Running Alone
Versus Running with a Buddy How to Use
Running Gadgets Get Enough Rest
Distinguishing Between Good Pain and Bad Pain
Having a Proper Form and Breathing Technique
Which Part of Your Foot Should Strike The
Ground First? Different Training Styles
Training Gear Clean Bill of Health Warming Up
and Cooling Down Marathon Race Strategies
Running Motivations How to fall in love with
running Avoid running injuries Running
schedules and plans Marathon Specific
Training Trail Running Tips and Mistakes to
Avoid Uphill and Downhill Running Running and
Losing Weight Heart Rate Training And much,
much more Grab your copy here

Run to the Finish
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An overhaul
marathon training
programs offers plans for both beginner and
advanced runners that stress lower-mileage
runs; speed, strength, and tempo workouts;
and nutrition and hydration planning.

14 Week Half Marathon Training Schedule
for Beginners
Keep track of all your workouts as you train
for your half marathon. This half marathon
journal is an easy way to track your progress
and make sure that you are on track to reach
your goals. Pages Include: - Sample half
marathon training schedule - Fillable half
marathon training schedule - 12-week daily
training logs - Reflections page

Galloway's Book on Running
In this book, Olympian Jeff Galloway details
how to set up a training program, how to
monitor progress, and how to schedule each
workout. Included are 52 weeks of daily
journal entries, with data analysis tables.

The Run Walk Run® Method
Jeff‘s quest for the injury-free marathon
training program led him to develop group
training programs in 1978, and to author
Runner‘s World articles which have been used
by hundreds of thousands of runners of all
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His
have
inspired the second wave of marathoners who
follow the Galloway RUN-WALK-RUN™, low
mileage, three-day suggestions to an over 98%
success rate. Jeff has worked with over
200,000 average people in training for
specific goals. Jeff is an inspirational
speaker to over 200 running and fitness
sessions each year. His innovative ideas have
opened up the possibility of running and
completing a marathon to almost everyone.
Philosophically, Jeff believes that we were
all designed to run and walk, and he keeps
finding ways to bring more people into the
positive world of exercise.

10 Week Half Marathon Training for
Beginners: Blank Lined Journal
Signed up for a half-marathon and not sure
what you've gotten yourself into? Absolute
Beginner's Guide to Half-Marathon Training:
Get Ready to Run or Walk a 5K, 8K, 10K or
Half-Marathon Race is an easy-to-understand
introduction to the world of running halfmarathon, or shorter, race. Endorsed by the
National Institute for Fitness and Sport,
this book is packed with illustrations, notes
on how to stay motivated and tips on how to
train without pain. It will guide you through
your marathon-training program and show you
how to find the appropriate clothing and
shoes, prevent and treat injuries and warm-up
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running.
Even Best
if you
are walking a
shorter distance, this is a beneficial
training manual. So run, or walk, to your
nearest bookstore and pick up a copy of ABG
to Half-Marathon Training today!

Not Your Average Runner
Keep track of all your workouts as you train
for your half marathon. This half marathon
journal is an easy way to track your progress
and make sure that you are on track to reach
your goals. Pages Include: - Sample half
marathon training schedule - Fillable half
marathon training schedule - 12-week daily
training logs - Reflections page

The Non-Runner's Marathon Trainer
Over 20 million Americans run recreationally,
but doing it right is more than a matter of
buying an expensive pair of shoes and heading
for the track. Building on the popularity of
The Beginning Runner’s Handbook, this
practical, easy-to-use guide provides a stepby-step program for running a half or full
marathon for the first time. It shows readers
how to get motivated and set realistic goals,
choose the proper shoes, eat right, build
strength and endurance, and avoid sore
muscles and injury. The book includes tips
from elite runners on such subjects as
staying motivated when the weather is
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technique,
running with a
dog, and running partners. Finally, the book
describes strategies for the race, what to
expect on race day, and the psychological
effects of finishing a half or full marathon.
Most importantly, it includes a full training
program designed to ensure that that crucial
first race is a winner.

Hansons First Marathon
Keep track of all your workouts as you train
for your half marathon. This half marathon
journal is an easy way to track your progress
and make sure that you are on track to reach
your goals. Pages Include: - Sample half
marathon training schedule - Fillable half
marathon training schedule - 12-week daily
training logs - Reflections page

12 Week Half Marathon Training Log
Do you think running sucks? Do you think
you're too fat to run? Look no further, Not
Your Average Runner is for everyone. With
humor, compassion, and lots of love, Jill
Angie delivers the goods: overcoming the
challenges of running with an overweight body
and giving individuals self-esteem an
enormous boost in the process. This isn't a
guide to running for weight loss, or a simple
running plan. It shows readers how a woman
carrying a few (or many) extra pounds can
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has right now. Jill Angie is a certified
running coach and personal trainer who wants
to live in a world where everyone is free to
feel fit and fabulous at any size. She
started the Not Your Average Runner movement
in 2013 to show that runners come in all
shapes, sizes and speeds, and, since then,
has assembled a global community of
revolutionaries that are taking the running
world by storm. If you would like to be part
of the revolution, flip to the inside and
find out more!

The Official Rock 'n' Roll Guide to
Marathon & Half-Marathon Training
Inspiration and practical tips for runners
who prioritize enjoyment over pace and
embrace their place as an "average" runner In
her first book, popular runner blogger Amanda
Brooks lays out the path to finding greater
fulfillment in running for those who consider
themselves "middle of the pack runners" -they're not trying to win Boston (or even
qualify for Boston); they just want to get
strong and stay injury-free so they can
continue to enjoy running. Run to the Finish
is not your typical running book. While it is
filled with useful strategic training advice
throughout, at its core, it is about
embracing your place in the middle of the
pack with humor and learning to love the run
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other runners. Mixing practical advice like
understanding the discomfort vs. pain, the
mental side of running, and movements to
treat the most common injuries with more
playful elements such as "Favorite hilarious
marathon signs" and "Weird Thoughts We all
Have at the Start Line," Brooks is the downto-earth, inspiring guide for everyone who
wants to be happier with their run.

Half Marathon Training Notebook for
Beginners
The first dedicated book on marathon and half
marathon training from the renowned experts
at Runner's World. The Runner's World Big
Book of Marathon and Half-Marathon Training
gives readers the core essentials of marathon
training, nutrition, injury prevention, and
more. The editors of Runner's World know
marathon training better than anyone on the
planet. They have spent the last few years
inviting readers to share the long, sweaty
journey to the starting line, putting
themselves on call to personally answer
readers' questions 24/7. This book will
include testimonials from real runners, more
than 25 training plans for every level and
ability, workouts, a runner's dictionary, and
sample meal plans. The Runner's World Big
Book of Marathon and Half-Marathon Training
is a powerful and winning resource--the
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Half Marathon Training
Offers several fourteen-week programs to
train for a half-marathon, providing warm-up
exercises, information on nutrition, and
advice on choosing a training program.

Hal Higdon's Half Marathon Training
Keep track of all your workouts as you train
for your half marathon. This half marathon
journal is an easy way to track your progress
and make sure that you are on track to reach
your goals. Pages Include: - Sample half
marathon training schedule - Fillable half
marathon training schedule - 12-week daily
training logs - Reflections page

Marathon
Keep track of all your workouts as you train
for your half marathon. This half marathon
journal is an easy way to track your progress
and make sure that you are on track to reach
your goals. Pages Include: - Sample half
marathon training schedule - Fillable half
marathon training schedule - 12-week daily
training logs - Reflections page

Beginner's Guide to Half Marathons
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The first dedicated book on marathon and half
marathon training from the renowned experts
at Runner's World. The Runner's World Big
Book of Marathon and Half-Marathon Training
gives readers the core essentials of marathon
training, nutrition, injury prevention, and
more. The editors of Runner's World know
marathon training better than anyone on the
planet. They have spent the last few years
inviting readers to share the long, sweaty
journey to the starting line, putting
themselves on call to personally answer
readers' questions 24/7. This book will
include testimonials from real runners, more
than 25 training plans for every level and
ability, workouts, a runner's dictionary, and
sample meal plans. The Runner's World Big
Book of Marathon and Half-Marathon Training
is a powerful and winning resource--the
ultimate tool kit for anyone who wants to get
from the starting line to the finish line.

YOU (Only Faster)
Rock your run with The Official Rock 'n' Roll
Guide to Marathon and Half-Marathon Training!
This practical, encouraging guide makes
preparing for marathon and half-marathon as
rewarding as race day. With coaching advice,
running workouts, and training programs from
Coach Mario Fraioli, you'll enjoy training
and cross the finish line feeling great.
Coach Mario will guide you from sign-up to
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choose your race, set your goals, select the
right gear, and move swiftly through a
beginner or experienced marathon or halfmarathon training program. Fraioli covers all
of running's most important topics: dynamic
warm-up exercises, smart and realistic
workouts, healthy sports nutrition and
hydration guidelines, tips for quick and
complete recovery, strength training and
crosstraining, advice to treat common running
injuries, and strategies for race week and
race day. He offers useful tools like running
pace charts, a sweat loss calculator, and a
preview of each Rock 'n' Roll race course.
The Rock 'n' Roll Marathon and Half-Marathon
series is the world's most popular running
series because each race is a fun and feelgood challenge. Now with the Official Rock
'n' Roll Guide, you'll be ready to rock your
marathon or half-marathon. 4 marathon and
half-marathon training programs Beginner
plans and advice for your first race Half and
full-course plans for experienced runners
Rock 'n' Roll course tips, picks, and tricks

Runner's World Run Less, Run Faster
Keep track of all your workouts as you train
for your half marathon. This half marathon
journal is an easy way to track your progress
and make sure that you are on track to reach
your goals. Pages Include: - Sample half
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- Fillable half
marathon training schedule - 12-week daily
training logs - Reflections page

Half Marathon Training Journal for
Beginners
Run your first marathon or your fastest with
Hansons Marathon Method, the revolutionary
training program from one of the best running
teams in the world, the Hansons-Brooks
Distance Project. In Hansons Marathon Method,
the coaches of the Hansons-Brooks Distance
Project reveal their innovative marathon
training program that has helped thousands of
runners become true marathoners and smash
their personal bests. Hansons Marathon Method
tosses out mega-long runs and high-mileage
weekends--two old-fashioned running
traditions that often injure and discourage
runners. Runners using the Hansons method
will gradually build up to the moderate-high
mileage required for marathon success,
spreading those miles more sensibly
throughout the week. Running easy days mixed
with precisely paced speed, strength, and
tempo workouts, runners will steel their
bodies and minds to run the hardest final
miles of the marathon--and finish strong. In
this new second edition, the Hansons program
welcomes newer runners with a new Just Finish
program featuring a simple schedule of easier
running and lower mileage. The Just Finish
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sets up
first-time
marathoners for an
enjoyable marathon and a lifetime of strong,
healthy running. Hansons Marathon Method will
prepare you for your best marathon: Sensible
weekly mileage based on science, not outdated
traditions Effective Hansons speed, strength,
and tempo workouts paced to achieve your goal
Crucial nutrition and hydration guidelines to
run strong for the whole race A smart and
simple Just Finish program for new runners
and marathon first-timers Detailed training
schedules for experienced and advanced
marathoners This revised second edition
answers frequently asked questions, shows how
to integrate flexibility and strength work
into your training week, and shares the most
effective recovery methods. Using the
Hansons' innovative approach, you will mold
real marathon muscles, train your body to
avoid the wall, and finish strong. Hansons
Marathon Method lays out the smartest
marathon training program available from one
of the most accomplished running groups in
the world. Using their innovative approach,
runners will mold real marathon muscles,
train their body to never hit the wall, and
prepare to run their fastest marathon. "You
might expect a training program devised by
the Hanson brothers to be a little different
than the usual rehashing of principles and
schedules. Given the success of athletes from
the Hansons-Brooks Distance Project, you
wouldn't be surprised if it was effective,
too." -- Runner's World
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Provides guidance for runners at all levels
of experience, covering such topics as
physiology, running logs, daily and weekly
mileage programs, training charts, speed,
pacing, racing, form, motivation, mental
training, injuries, shoes, and food.

Beginner's Guide to Half Marathons
12 Week Half Marathon Training Journal
So, you have decided to participate in your
first half marathon; OWESOME! The great news
is that by making this decision you are
already half way there, and with this guide
book I will take you through the remaining
bit. The recommended training period averages
from 8 to 12 weeks, I hope we have enough
time before your marathon. Within this
period, we will discuss: - 1. Training
schedule 2. Training gear, like shoes 3.
Recommended diet 4. Common injuries and how
to avoid them 5. What to expect and how to
overcome challenges 6. When to rest 7. And
much more. Running a half marathon can be
challenging and yet the most satisfying
feeling ever. This is one sport that pushes
you to improve on qualities you use daily in
life like • Patience • Persistence •
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• Stamina
Work
ethics • Planning
among others. I will guide you through this
journey of self-discovery and some sweating.
See you soon Grab your copy today

Half Marathon Training Schedule for
Beginners
Marathon
Let this guide show you the way with
customized pacing charts for a 12 week half
marathon schedule.

Smart Marathon Training
A 14-week training plan for complete half marathon for beginners. Running 3 days a week
and 2 days for Strength and Stretches
training for help to build muscle so that
your body can handle the repetitive stress of
all that pavement pounding. And the stronger
you are, the faster you'll go.Training for a
half marathon needs to see you build up some
regular running miles. Start this plan if you
can already run for 20 to 30 minutes
continuously. Your training should be
progressive and balanced so you don't feel
too tired.

Absolute Beginner's Guide to Halfmarathon Training
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DIVGet Ready to Run! A complete guide to
training for a half or full marathon in
sixteen weeks, this book follows the format
of Tom's previous book The 12-Week Triathlete
with simply the best advice on how to run
your fastest race while staying injury-free.
Whether you are a first-time marathoner,
trying to set a new "PR" or looking to
qualify for Boston, this book is for you.
"TRAIN LESS AND RUN YOUR BEST" Some worry
that running a marathon will involve hours
upon hours of training each week. Others fear
that they will become injured. Some veteran
marathoners have followed other training
plans and experienced both, but Tom's
approach is much different. His philosophy of
"train less, run your best" will amaze you
whether you are running your first marathon
or fiftieth. Exercise physiologist and sports
performance coach Tom Holland -- an elite
endurance athlete himself and sub-3 hour
marathoner who has run in more than fifty
marathons, three ultramarathons, and a dozen
Ironman triathlons around the world will
teach you how to properly gear up and train
in the sixteen weeks prior to your half or
full marathon. So when that starting gun
sounds, you'll be equipped with invaluable
tips and techniques that will put you in
position to run the best race of your life.
The Marathon Method provides you with
everything you need to know including: Easyto-understand advice on nutrition, hydration,
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Advice on the mental side of running and how
to make your mind go that extra mile
Strategies to avoid hitting the infamous
'wall' Tips on pacing, injury prevention,
strength training, flexibility, and much
more! /div

Beginner's Half-Marathon Trainer
Hal Higdon’s Half Marathon Training offers
prescriptive programming for all levels of
runners. Not only will it help you learn how
to get started with your training, but it
will show you where to focus your attention,
when to progress, and how to keep it simple.

The Marathon Method
Old-school marathon training plans ask
runners to crank out 70 to 100 miles a week.
It's no wonder those who make it to the start
line are running ragged. Smart Marathon
Training maps out a healthier, more
economical approach to training that
emphasizes quality over quantity. This
innovative program eliminates junk miles,
paring down training to three essential runs
per week and adding a dynamic strength and
cross-training program to build overall
fitness. Runners will train for their best
performance in less time and avoid the
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injuries,
overtraining,
burnout that come
from running too much. Smart Marathon
Training builds up a runner's body to resist
injury. Runners gain the strength they need
to run long using functional exercises that
target the hips, glutes, and quads. Running
is a full-body sport, so this training
program also builds a strong core and upper
body to avoid injuries that begin above the
waist. No one fakes a marathon or halfmarathon--everyone has to do the work. But
Smart Marathon Training replaces long,
grinding miles with low-impact crosstraining. Horowitz outlines a cycling plan to
complement run workouts, boosting base
fitness while saving runners' bodies for
their best runs. With more than 75 detailed
exercises plus six easy-to-follow training
plans for half- and full marathons, Smart
Marathon Training will get you to the start
line feeling refreshed and ready to run your
best race yet.

Half Marathon Training Log for
Beginners
With the right training, anyone can finish a
marathon! Hansons First Marathon, from one of
America’s most successful marathon training
groups, offers a smart, friendly guide to
preparing for your first marathon. With their
proven method, the coaches of the HansonsBrooks Distance Project will show you how to
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down the
into achievable
daily workouts. By race day, you’ll feel
strong and confident of a race experience
you’ll be proud of. The Hansons-Brooks
Distance Project has an amazing track record
of turning normal runners into marathoners
through their acclaimed Hansons Marathon
Method. Now they have made the marathon not
just something to check off your bucket list,
but also an enjoyable, inspiring, and lifechanging experience. Hansons First Marathon
is for anyone who has decided to step up to
the marathon. Whether you’re a totally new
runner who has never run a race, a
recreational runner who enjoys occasional
races, or even a competitive runner who is
ready to go all the way—you’ll find the right
marathon training schedule for you in Hansons
First Marathon. Author and coach Luke
Humphrey starts you off on the right foot
with a simple survey about your running
experience, race goals, and your natural
strengths and weaknesses. Then he guides you
to the right plan to prepare you for the
miles ahead. Hansons First Marathon covers
everything you need to know: · Finding your
foot type and a good shoe for marathon
training · The types of workouts and how (and
why) to do them · Choosing your race wisely ·
Training around travel, illness, and
navigating injuries · How to stretch and
strength train for marathon · Ways to recover
from daily runs and after your race · Sciencebased nutrition and hydration guidelines for
Page 23/29

Read Book Online Beginners Half Marathon
Trainer The 14 Week Program To Completing A
Half
Marathon
In Your
Timeto do
workouts
and race
dayBest
· What
differently during the crucial final 6 weeks
before your race · How to get to the start
line feeling confident, stress-free, and
ready · Setting an ideal marathon race
strategy that puts you in control Marathons
are an exciting, rewarding challenge for
runners of all abilities, but how you get to
the start line matters as much as how you
finish. Choose Hansons First Marathon to
start your marathon adventure and you’ll set
yourself up for success.

The Runner's World Big Book of Marathon
and Half-Marathon Training
Shave minutes off your time using the latest
in science-based training for serious
runners. Advanced Marathoning has all the
information you need to train smarter, remain
injury free, and arrive on the start line
ready to run the marathon of your life.
Including marathon-pace runs and tempo runs,
Advanced Marathoning provides only the most
effective methods of training. You'll learn
how to complement your running workouts with
strength, core, flexibility, and form
training; implement cutting-edge nutrition
and hydration strategies and recovery
techniques; and taper properly to reach peak
performance. With easy-to-understand day-byday training schedules for 18- and 12-week
preparation for weekly distances of 55, 55 to
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70 to 85, In
and
85-plus
miles, Advanced
Marathoning is simply the most comprehensive
and efficient approach to marathoning. If
you're ready to achieve your personal best,
this book is for you.

Hansons Marathon Method
Athlete. Runner. Marathoner. Are these words
you wouldn't exactly use to describe
yourself? Do you consider yourself too old or
too out of shape to run a marathon? But
somewhere deep inside have you always admired
the people who could reach down and come up
with the mental and physical strength to
complete such a daunting and rewarding
accomplishment? It doesn't have to be
somebody else crossing the finish line. You
can be a marathoner. The Non-Runner's
Marathon Trainer is based on the highly
successful marathon class offered by the
University of Northern Iowa, which was
featured in a Runner's World article titled
"Marathoning 101." The class has been offered
five times over 10 years, and all but one
student finished the marathon. That is
approximately 200 students -- all first time
marathoners and many with absolutely no
running background. This book follows the
same 16-week, four-day-a-week workout plan.
What makes the success rate of this program
so much higher than any other? The special
emphasis on the psychological aspects of
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don't have to love
to run -- you don't even have to like it -but you have to realize that you are capable
of more than you have ever thought possible.
One participant in the program explained it
like this: "I'm doing this for me -- not for
others or the time clock. I just feel better
when I run, plus it helps me to cope with
things in general. The skills we've learned
in this class don't apply just to marathoning
-- they apply to life! Just like you never
know what the next step in a marathon will
bring, so too, you never know what will
happen next in life. But if you don't keep
going, you're never going to find out. By
staying relaxed, centered, and positive you
handle just about anything that comes your
way." This is marathon running for real
people, people with jobs and families and
obligations outside of running. The NonRunner's Marathon Trainer has proven
successful for men and women of all ages. Now
let it work for you.

Advanced Marathoning
Offers tips on running, from training to
apparel to setting and achieving goals.

Your Personal Running Journal
6"X9" 120 blank lined pages in this journal
that's so much more than a notebook. Log your
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miles.
Track progress.
Diary
Photos can capture a moment in time, but your
written word can chronicle your thoughts in
an unparalleled way. Scroll up and click the
button to BUY TODAY! No need for electricity
Never needs charging Won't break if you drop
it It will never expire Never need software
updates The gift that's actually useful Looks
better on a bookshelf than the notebook you
picked up at the dollar store The right size
for everyone Affordable, thoughtful gift
Click on the author's name for more great
journal gifts!
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Arts & Photography
Biographies & Memoirs
Business & Money
Children's Books
Christian Books & Bibles
Comics & Graphic Novels
Computers & Technology
Cookbooks, Food & Wine
Crafts, Hobbies & Home
Education & Teaching
Engineering & Transportation
Health, Fitness & Dieting
History
Humor & Entertainment
Law
LGBTQ+ Books
Literature & Fiction
Medical Books
Mystery, Thriller & Suspense
Parenting & Relationships
Politics & Social Sciences
Reference
Religion & Spirituality
Romance
Science & Math
Science Fiction & Fantasy
Self-Help
Sports & Outdoors
Teen & Young Adult
Test Preparation
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